
   
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Here are some ideas to help children use their time constructively during the long 

summer break . Some activities require adult supervision - learning together can be 

an enjoyable experience for you both. 

 

Most of the children are able to understand instructions given in English but 
 

it is also important that your child learns to converse in English. He / She should 

speak to the teacher and friends in English. Here are some teaching tips for you… 

• You must converse in English with your child 
 

• Story Time 
 

• Show and Tell activity 

 

 

 

Show and Tell  

Do this activity with your child using common 

household objects  

e.g. spoon, jug, television, doll, favourite dress, 

cycle, wristwatch, hat/cap etc  

Make simple sentences to describe the 

object, e.g. for a cap, you can say  

This is a cap. 

It is a colourful cap. 

It is a big/small cap. 

I use it in summer. 
 

 

 

Story Time 
 

Read 2 short  stories to your child from the 

Panchtantra/Aesop’s Fables every week Talk 

about the moral at the end of the story 

(What is right/wrong) 
 

Do an activity related to the story  

e.g. drawing, dramatization, creating puppets etc 



 


